
We often hear from our patients and their 
loved ones on how members of the UCHealth 
Yampa Valley Medical Center team have made 
an impact in their lives. This year, we would  
like to share a few stories of gratitude. 

”Our local doctor told us how fortunate we 
were to have been under the care of staff 
and providers in the emergency department 
at YVMC in Steamboat Springs when 
our 12-year-old son began complaining 
of pain. Had it not been for their speed 
and kindness, a tech’s willingness to stay 
late, the gentle touch of the nurses and 
everyone’s collaborative teamwork,  
our son may not be here today.”
- Kristen Connell, Miami, FL
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“I’ve had a number of recent health 
care experiences at YVMC. The expert 
knowledge of medicine from the providers 
and staff who cared for me was equally 
matched with their compassion, acts of 
unexpected kindness, and ability to defuse 
my anxiety and nerves. I am so fortunate  
to live in a community where I have access  
to this level of care.”
- Vickie Ludlow, Steamboat Springs, CO

A donation to Yampa Valley Medical Center 
Foundation is an opportunity to say “thank you” 
to YVMC’s health care workers who continue  
to put their patients first. 

We are currently raising funds to replace the 
hospital’s CT scanner, which will soon be obsolete. 
You can scan the QR code below to make an 
online donation, or mail your donation to:

Yampa Valley Medical Center 
Foundation
PO Box 883415
Steamboat Springs, CO 80488

Vickie Ludlow, 
Steamboat Springs, CO

Remember, any donation of $250 or more 
may qualify for up to a 25% Enterprise Zone 
Tax Credit.

Thank you for helping to keep care  
close to home. 


